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The May meeting was largely devoted to planning the joint PPG / Tyntesfield Medical Group Information Stand at the July Farmers’ Market. Look out for us opposite 65 High Street; we’ll have essential information around important health topics such as Healthy Eating, Arrhythmia, Checking Blood Pressure and Recognising Sepsis; your nearest defibrillators and bleed kits and more, including opportunities to find out more about the PPG and make suggestions to help improve your patient experience. Doctors and staff from the surgeries will attend, as well as
The Wellbeing Officer updated us on the FREE Dance Event at the Tithe Barn on 12th June, part of the Age Without Limits week, plus we found out about the 6 FREE health seminars being offered at No65 High Street by Nailsea Physio. She also told us that you can now recycle blister packs at N0 65.
AOB covered several issues including poor hospital discharge experiences, why the Practice was unable to send appointment reminders for children, ‘Patient Place Assessment’ opportunities at UBHT. We also talked about how collaboration with event or research partners can use a mechanism where they can select patients and use the Tyntesfield text system, although TMG will not be aware of which patients are contacted. The full minutes can be found on the TMG website:  https://www.tyntesfield.nhs.uk/patient-involvement-1
image1.jpeg
‘&‘;".G PATIENT
«» PARTICIPATION
rpe GROUP




